
 

This week in Nursery 

1st March, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children are enjoying the 
responsibility or carrying out small 
tasks, including counting how many 
children are in Nursery and telling their 
friends what fruit is available for 
snack.  

                            C.L. 
 
The children loved taking part in World 
Book Day and were able to share what 
character they were dressed up as! They 
also enjoyed a zoom call to their friends 
who are still at home.  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

We have had another ‘real PE’ session where the children had fun pretending 
to be pirates. One of the skills they learnt was bouncing a ball to their 
partner and catching it.   
              
 

                Mathematics 
 
This week in mathematics we have 
been practising writing our numbers. 
The children have worked really hard 
to form their numbers correctly.   

                Literacy 
 
Our new letter for this week was ‘b’. 
We thought of lots of items 
beginning with ‘b’. We also ‘made’ 
silly soup where the children had to 
blend the sounds for one of our 
ingredients, e.g. ‘c-u-p’ becomes 
‘cup’.   
 

                     U.W. 
 
The children continue to enjoy learning 
about castles and what it was like to 
live in one long, long ago. They have 
thoroughly enjoyed playing in our 
castle role play.  

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have enjoyed making a 
dragon out of play dough and making a 
castle using our light box and 3D 
shapes.  
 

Special Notices: 
 
We will be starting PE again next week. Our days for PE are Wednesday 
morning for our morning children and Thursday afternoon for our 
afternoon children. Children can come to school dressed in their PE kit!   
 


